
From: Emmet Pim <emmetpim@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2019 9:04 PM 
To: PUC: Executive.Director <ExecutiveDirector@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Granite bridge 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

My name is Emmet Pim and I live in Epping. I have heard about the granite bridge 
pipeline that is being pushed for approval here in my town. I strongly oppose the idea of 
more fossil fuel infrastructure being built in a day and age when we should be moving 
away to things like solar. I believe that people would be better served if the money for 
the pipeline was put towards something more helpful like solar. 

Thank you for you consideration. 


